
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by Council Cabinet 

 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions 
that the Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision need to be taken urgently in order that it can be 
implemented as quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to 
consider it at its next meeting on 30 April 2014.  It was not included on the 
Forward Plan. 
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Description 

Your Life, Your Choice – Building 
Sustainable Care and Support in 
Derby  
 

The Council wishes to start consultation with Derby 
residents, social care customers, carers and key 
stakeholders on the proposals as soon as possible.  The 
next scheduled meeting of Council Cabinet is not until 
the end of June 2014. 
The consultation responses will then be considered 
prior to the final version of the Your life, Your Choice 
Strategy and action plan being implemented. 
 

 
 
 


